
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
As we move towards a potential relaxing of coronavirus restrictions, we will digest the 
information when it arrives and make decisions based on the well-being of our school. It may be 
that there are some elements of our practice from the last couple of years that we will decide to 
keep, because they improve the operations within school.  
 
Since we opened school in September 2020 after the restrictions of the spring and summer 
terms, we have employed a one-way system on drop off and collection. This has brought many 
benefits, especially reducing the congestion alongside Nursery when parents are entering school 
and some are exiting.  
 
However, we do appreciate that for some parents on drop off and collection, this is an 
additional distance and time commitment. From Monday, after half term, we will continue to 
keep the car park gates open and parents may enter and exit school through either gate – the 
main entrance gate by our school office, or through the car park gates. For some parents, the 
rear gates will be a closer exit after dropping their child off. This will hopefully still ease the 
congestion of previous years. 
 
 World Book Day 
This is on Thursday 3rd March, the first week after half term. Information was in the last reading 
newsletter for a half term activity involving a book in a jar. Mrs Sligo has also reminded you in 
this week’s newsletter. She would like to display as many of the story jars as possible in the 
library. I know the children have been finding out about the story jars this week in school.   
 
 
 

We hope that you have a lovely half term next week. School will reopen on Monday 28th 
February. 
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